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I was able to participate in Area Virtual Salon, Working with Hybrid Meetings.  It allowed me 
to hear information and needs of the on-line groups and also let me offer my assistance at helping 
them do whatever may be needed to have their meeting be heathy and grow.  

I put together a couple of documents that were sent out the those who attended.  One on 
how to join a Zoom meeting.  I also have examples of how to raise hands and how to use the chat 
options.  If anyone would like a copy, they are available, just let me know and I will let you know 
the best way to get them.   

I also have been working with the Area Chair and Archives committee to put more 
documents onto the Area Google drive.  

I continue to research technology items that can help our Area advance.  

If you have questions about technology, or ideas for some training options, please feel to 
reach out to me.  I can’t promise an answer to everything but together we may be able to figure 
it out together. 

 

Connie H. 
Area Technology Coordinator 


